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Dear 
 
Re:  Wiltshire Pension Fund Committee – Appointment of District Council Deputy 
 
I was asked at the last meeting of the Wiltshire Pension Fund Committee to approach 
District Council colleagues regarding the possible nomination of one of your members to 
serve as the Deputy to Mrs Coleman (North Wiltshire), who is currently the District Council 
representative on the Committee.  The previous Deputy, Mrs Thorpe, is no longer a District 
Council member. 
 
The person would only be required to attend when Mrs Coleman was unable to.  The 
Committee meets quarterly – the dates for 2004 are 23 February, 24 May, 2 September and 
22 November.  Persons with some experience in the area of pensions and/or investments 
would be particularly welcome, but at least an active interest in the subject would be helpful. 
 
I would be grateful if you would communicate this vacancy to your Authority's Members and I 
look forward to hearing from you about suitable nominations in due course.  If we get more 
than one nomination, we will put it to a vote in the existing Committee. 
 
Thank you for your help with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mike Prince 
County Treasurer 


